
EDITED for corrections to be made per 4/12/22 SAC Meeting 

 

Braden River Middle School SAC Minutes from Jan 18, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 5:33 p.m. through virtual teams meeting.   In attendance were:  R. 

Batista, K. Zenon-Richardson, K. Cunningham, V. Dolan, B. Baietto, B. Sauerbier, K. Foster, K. Brand, 

McWilliams, T.Brady ., M. DaCosta, A. Valentino, B.Trombetta, A. Harris and J. Beach.  The November 

minutes were    with no edits and a motion to accept minutes was made by A. Valentino and seconded 

by V. Dolan – all were in favor. 

PRINCIPALS REPORT 

Principals Report and ABC’s was shared:   Benchmarks are being completed this week for math and 

civics.  The data will be used by the teachers to plan for spring.  There was a noticeable decline in 

Renaissance with only 364 for Quarter 2.  Parents can use Schoology to check on student work and 

assignments due and check grades as well. Targeted behaviors for this semester are cell phones and 

usage, dress code and ID’s.  PBIS rewards and the app is there to show minor infractions.  Students can 

shop on Thursday and Friday.  The media specialist and her helpers have been a great help with this.  

COVID restrictions are tightening as the numbers are rising.   Mrs. Eickelmann complete the MLK contest 

with her students and 9 students were submitted and WE won it all.  Ribbons and Cash were provided 

for those who won.  FFA did well in the County Fair and all won ribbons too!  Next week will be literacy 

week, a flyer will be going out in PEACHJAR.  The main office, science and media are now open and you 

must go into Gate B for the office.  Renaissance Reward will be on 2/14.  A question was brought up 

about tips for parking in Gate B to get to the office.  With construction there are no definitive answers 

yet. 

DISCUSSION ON UNIFORMS 

Discussion about uniforms or the possibility of uniforms was had.  A motion was made by A. Valentino to 

begin the process of looking into uniforms.  Seconded by D. Acosta and ayes have it.  Unanimous. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

T. Brady (sp) brought up the danger of dropping off the students from the street and the turning lane.  

Asked is there a chance of a sign or an announcement.  Ms. Zenon stated parents had called today and 

that there is going to be a discussion with resource officer and try to get law enforcement involved in 

this for the safety of the children.  Transportation was discussed  and a suggestion to reach out to Mr. 

Golden from the school board to voice concerns.   

Next meeting will be February 15, 2022 at 5:30 on teams virtually.  A motion to adjourn at 6:11 p.m. was 

made by A. Valentino and seconded by Dolan.  All in favor. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bonnie Sauerbier 

SAC Secretary 



 


